
 

 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders and the Public 

 

Notice of Delay in Publication of the 2024 Annual Report 

 

Further to our earlier notice regarding the delay in the publication of the 
Annual Report for the year 2024, we wish to inform our shareholders and the 
general public that the report will be published on Wednesday, 20th August 
2025, as confirmed by our external auditors. 

 

We appreciate your continued patience and understanding. 

11th August 2025 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  


